

Holy Family Catholic High School

Virgin's Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL. Tel: 0151 924 6451 Fax: 0151 932 1417 Headteacher: Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH

Tuesday 30th September, 2025

Dear Parents,

This is a reminder that the deadline for the deposit payment for the PGL trip is today. If your child returned their reply slip by the deadline in early September, the £75 deposit is payable via Scopay.

As the trip is oversubscribed, if we do not receive this deposit, we will need to offer the place to another student on the waiting list.

If you are experiencing any issues making this payment, please contact me as soon as possible so that we can provide support.

If there is no option to make this payment for you on Scopay, it means I did not receive a reply slip by the deadline. If you have already been in touch, your child is currently on the waiting list.

Over the next week, once numbers have been confirmed, I will review the waiting list and aim to allocate any remaining places.

Kind regards,

Miss Harris Year 7 Progress Leader B.Harris@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk

E-mail: admin.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk
Website: www.holyfamilyhighschools.sefton.gov.uk